To: Jessica Mercerhill

       Director, Curriculum Office

       Colleges of the Arts and Sciences

From: Shelley Fenno Quinn

           Undergraduate Studies Director, DEALL

Re: Proposed adjustments in required courses for our majors in Chinese, Japanese, and Korean

Date: February 14, 2007

Greetings. Please find attached a list of proposed changes to the requirements for our three majors (Chinese, Japanese, and Korean). These proposals are the outcome of faculty consultations at our Department retreat in January. Prior to the retreat, you were good enough to advise me by telephone on the procedures for proposing such changes. You indicated that you would need a brief rationale for each change, along with a statement concerning the impact that the change would have on the overall major, as well as indicating any impact the change would have on the total number of credits required for the major. You also mentioned that the proposals would need to reach you by mid-February to be considered for implementation in academic year 2007-2008. It is our hope that we have met these stipulations. Prior to finalizing the proposed changes, the chair of DEALL, Mari Noda, also viewed them and gave them her approval.

The attached proposals are organized by major. The existing major requirements listings are also attached for your convenience. Attached as well are course syllabi for any courses that are being newly proposed for inclusion in the major requirements. I hope that you will contact me if there is any further information that I should provide. Thank you very much.

   cc:  Dr. Mari Noda, Chair

